
Town of Mishicot 

Road Inspection 
 

 

 

The Mishicot Town Board will be meeting to 

conduct the annual road inspection on Friday, 

April 12, 2024, at 8:00 a.m. The board 

members will meet at the town hall at 710 

North State Street, Mishicot, to call the 

meeting to order and will continue out onto 

the town roads to complete the annual 

inspection process.   

 

Dated this 8th day of April, 2024.   
 

Lee Stefaniak, Chairperson 

Town of Mishicot 

920-323-4358 

Posted: By Connie Tesarik April 8, 2024 


